
      Board of Supervisors Appointment Committee 
 
      July 5, 2005; 10:30 a.m. 
 
 The Board of Supervisor Appointment Committee met with Treasurer Bill 
Fennelly, Auditor Karen Fitzsimmons, and Recorder Rita Vargas present. 
 
 The purpose of this special meeting was for appointing a Supervisor to fill a 
vacancy on the Board. 
 
 Committee Chair Karen L. Fitzsimmons called the meeting to order.  She 
thanked everyone who submitted their applications and encouraged them to run for the 
Supervisor’s race in next year’s election. 
 
 Fitzsimmons then stated she felt Chris Gallin to be the most qualified nominee 
and said her application is available for anyone who would like to read it.  She moved to 
appoint Chris Gallin to the Board of Supervisors.  Fennelly seconded.   All Ayes. 
 
 Fitzsimmons then moved to adjourn the special meeting.  Vargas seconded. 
 
 Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
      ____________________________________ 
      Karen L. Fitzsimmons, Committee Chair 
      Scott County Auditor 
 


